

LOOSE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA

LUCKYLOOSELOTTO

DEAR PARENTS AND TEACHERS

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE START OF OUR 2023/24 CLUB - YOUR CHANCE TO HELP THE PTA AS WELL AS HAVING A CHANCE TO WIN A CASH BONUS!

ALL THOSE WISHING TO PARTICIPATE WILL RECEIVE THEIR OWN NUMBER. FOR TEN MONTHS,
A DRAW WILL BE MADE, WITH THE NUMBER DRAWN WINNING A CASH BONUS. THE BONUS
AMOUNT WILL BE DETERMINED BY THE NUMBER OF PEOPLE WHO WISH TO TAKE PART. HALF
THE AMOUNT OF EACH TICKET SOLD WILL BE DONATED TO THE PTA FUND, AND HALF WILL BE
PLACED IN THE PRIZE FUND. SO, FOR EXAMPLE, IF 80 TICKETS ARE SOLD, TOTALLING £800,
HALF OF THIS I.E. £400 WILL BE DONATED TO THE PTA AND THE REMAINING £400 WILL BE
SPLIT INTO TEN PRIZES OF £40 EACH TO BE WON MONTHLY.

SO, THE MORE TICKETS WE SELL, THE HIGHER THE PRIZE FUND WILL BECOME.

TO TAKE PART, PLEASE EMAIL THE SLIP BELOW TO LOOSEPTAPAYMENTS@YAHOO.COM AND TRANSFER THE PAYMENT OF £10 PER TICKET DIRECTLY TO THE PTA ACCOUNT BY FRIDAY 6TH OCTOBER AS FOLLOWS:

ACCOUNT NAME: LOOSE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA SORT CODE: 23-05-80 ACCOUNT NUMBER: 47721759

REFERENCE: PLEASE ENTER LL FOLLOWED BY YOUR CHILD'S YEAR GROUP AND THEIR NAME. FOR EXAMPLE, JANE SMITH IN YEAR 2 WOULD BE LL2JANESMITH

CASH IS ALSO ACCEPTED, PLEASE HAND IT TO THE SCHOOL RECEPTION IN A SEALED ENVELOPE BY **WEDNESDAY 4TH OCTOBER** WITH THIS COMPLETED FORM.

YOU WILL RECEIVE YOUR NUMBER AFTER THIS DEADLINE AND THE FIRST DRAW WILL TAKE PLACE ON 19TH OCTOBER, THEN CONTINUING ON THE THIRD THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH UNTIL JULY, WITH THE WINNERS BEING SHOWN IN THE BI-WEEKLY NEWSLETTER AND OUR FACEBOOK PAGE AS WELL AS RECEIVING PERSONAL NOTIFICATION. THERE IS NO RESTRICTION ON THE NUMBER OF TICKETS YOU CAN BUY, SO THE MORE YOU HAVE THE BETTER CHANCE THERE IS OF WINNING.

PLEASE NOTE THAT YOUR £10 PAYMENT COVERS THE WHOLE TEN MONTHS, SO NUMBERS WILL NOT BE ABLE TO BE PURCHASED AFTER THE FIRST DRAW HAS TAKEN PLACE.

WHAT BETTER WAY TO HELP YOUR PTA AS WELL AS GAIN A BONUS SUM DURING THE YEAR?! THIS IS OPEN TO PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS AND FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL SO PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD!

FOR ANY FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE DO CONTACT A MEMBER OF THE PTA OR CONTACT US AT LOOSEPTA@YAHOO.CO.UK. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT.

LOOSE PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA

I WISH TO TAKE PART IN THE LOOSE PRIMARY SCHOOL LUCKY LOTTO AND TRANSFER A PAYMENT OF £FOR MY NUMBER(S).
NAME:
NAME OF CHILD AND CLASS:
CONTACT EMAIL / PHONE: